
June 2021

Construction Alert
Safe Routes to School Project:
New Sidewalk on 105th Avenue SE
To improve pedestrian safety for students walking 
to and from Bellevue High School, a Safe Routes to 
School Project will:

Build a 6-foot wide sidewalk on the east side 
of 105th Avenue SE.
Build a raised crosswalk with curb extensions 
at SE Cliff  Place.
Install parking areas where feasible on the 
east side of the street. The west side parking 
shoulder will remain. Zone 3 parking remains 
signed for residents and guests.
Install fl ashing school zone sign between 345 
and 355 105th Ave SE.

IMPACTS
 � Schedule: July through Nov. Work is weather 

dependent; schedule may change.

 � Traffi  c control: Northbound lane of 105th 
Ave SE will be closed. Two-way traffi  c will be 
maintained by traffi  c control fl aggers.

 � Work hours: Mon.-Fri., 7 a.m. to 6 p.m. 
Weekend work may occur.

 � Safety: Follow fl agger’s instructions, obey 
traffi  c signs and watch for people walking and 
biking.

INFORMATION
BellevueWA.gov/levysidewalk
BellevueWA.gov/traffi  cadvisories
Shane Black, construction inspector 
425-452-4221 | sblack@bellevuewa.gov
Vanessa Humphreys, P.E., project manager 
425-452-6103 | vhumphreys@bellevuewa.gov

Information

425-452-6800
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For alternate formats, interpreters, or reasonable 
accommodation requests please phone at least 
48 hours in advance 425-452-2064 (voice) or 
email mjensen@bellevuewa.gov. For complaints 
regarding accommodations, contact City of 

Bellevue ADA/Title VI Administrator at 425-452-6168 (voice) or 
email ADATitleVI@bellevuewa.gov. If you are deaf or hard of 
hearing dial 711. All meetings are wheelchair accessible.

Transportation Department
450 110th Avenue NE
PO Box 90012
Bellevue WA 98009-9012
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